@ @
Magic bus

Thursday 11 April 2012

Dear Bim,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of £20,000 to Magic Bus. | got back from holiday this week
to the wonderful news. We know how much it means to you to support charities where you can
make an impact, and we want you to know that such a generous gift does have a huge impact for

Magic Bus.

We’re going to be able to teach another thousand children for an entire year not only about the

importance of education, but the myriad skills which transform the vulnerable children we work with

into the powerful, driven, young leaders they become.

| know it can seem like we already work with a lot of children, but there are millions more in India
who are never given the chance to learn, to grow, to overcome the poverty they are born into.

You're giving that opportunity to a thousand children who might otherwise never have the chance.

We could not be more grateful to you for your support, for helping us to reach so many more of

those children that need our support.

Yours sincerely,

Tiffany Garside
Director, Magic Bus UK
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